
 

 

Provider Partners Surgical Management Program 

NEW MOBILE APP 

You may have recently received an email regarding our Provider Partners surgical management 

program.  The Tulsa Firefighters Health & Welfare Trust would like to take this opportunity to explain 

that these emails are being provided to notify our membership of the new mobile APP that is now 

available, and to remind our membership of this valuable benefit.  This is not a new benefit, but simply a 

roll-out of the new mobile APP. 

 
Members that are participating in the Traditional PPO Plan Design will have a $300 Copay for 
covered surgical procedures and a $50 Copay for covered high-tech imaging services. 
 
Members that are participating in the High Deductible Health Plan (HDHP) can take advantage 
of the contracted pricing at these facilities.  In accordance with HDHP regulations, Deductible & 
Out-of-Pocket Expenses will apply to covered services at these facilities. 
 
Many of our health care partners are centered-around a culture of quality, service, 
transparency, and efficiency.  Considering one of these facilities will help you make the most 
out of your health care dollars. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact HealthCare Solutions Group at 1-800-749-1422 for any 
questions you may have regarding your Provider Partners. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Tulsa Firefighters Health & Welfare Trust Benefits Team 
 
 
 
 
 


